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Disposal of Former Saskatoon Police Service Outdoor Firing 
Range Auxiliary Training Building 
 

Recommendation of Committee 
1. That the Administration be authorized to dispose of the former Saskatoon Police 

Service Firing Range auxiliary building for $1 via an agreement with the 
Saskatoon Wildlife Federation to relocate the building to the Saskatoon Wildlife 
Federation at their sole expense; and  

2. That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare the appropriate agreements and 
that His Worship the Mayor and the City Clerk be authorized to execute the 
agreements under the Corporate Seal. 

 
History 
At the August 17, 2020 Standing Policy Committee on Finance meeting, a report of the 
Chief Financial Officer, Corporate Financial Services dated August 17, 2020 was 
considered. 
 
Todd Holmquist, Saskatoon Wildlife Federation, was in attendance and responded to 
questions of your Committee. 
 
Attachment 
August 17, 2020 report of the Chief Financial Officer, Corporate Financial Services 


